
June 2024
Ofsted Inspection 

Thank you to all the parents who took their time to speak to the inspectors and/or complete the 

parent survey. As soon as we get the completed inspection report we look forward to being able to 

share it with you. 

 

Welcome back Simran - I’m sure you have noticed that Simran has returned from maternity leave. 

It’s lovely to have her back at Comet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bike Borrowing 

Would your child like to borrow one of 

our bikes for the weekend?  

Our balance bikes help children to 

develop their skills and confidence. We 

will also provide a helmet. 

Please see one of our staff team to 

organise.  

 

Parent workshop 

Wednesday 26th June at 9am and 

12.45pm 

Please come along to our Monster Mash-

up where you can make a monster out of 

recycled materials.  

If you have any boxes, cartons, corks etc. 

please bring them in. We are collecting 

them now so we have enough for 

everyone to make a monster. 

Please note there has been a change of 

date 
Beware of the squirrels! 

Squirrels are operating in the nursery and 

taking food out of buggies. 

Please DO NOT leave you food in your buggy. 

Snack donation 

Please donate some fruit or vegetables 

each week for the children’s snack time. 

Either give it to the children to take to 

class or bring to reception. 

Thank you! 

Don’t Forget – Thursday 4th July 

We are closed for the General Election. 

Soccer Aid 

Thank you to all the parents that contributed to the 

Soccer Aid charity. The children had a great time in 

their football and sports clothes and learnt lots of 

new ball skills. 

We are continuing with the football theme as we get 

children involved in the Euros. Children will be 

learning about the countries that are competing and 

continuing to develop their football skills.  
Summer!!!! 

Just in case the sun comes out please remember to 

send you child in a hat and sun cream when 

needed. 



 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 Summer Term 2024 

Thursday 20th June – Windrush Day activities   

24th – 28th June – Art and Creativity Week 

Wednesday 26th June – Art activity parent workshop   

Thursday 4th July – Closed for General Election  

Friday 5th July – Leavers reports to parents  

Wednesday 10th July – Comet’s Got Talent  

Friday 12th July – Leavers trip (nursery closed to all other children in Sun and Star Rooms) 

Friday 12th July – Moon Room fun day 

15th – 19th July – Olympic Week 

Monday 22nd July – Donkey Day  

Wednesday 24th July – summer end of term party & last day of term. 

 PLEASE NOTE there will be no breakfast, tea club or full time hours on this day. 

 

Please note children returning to Comet after the holidays will start on 

 Thursday 5th September 2024. 


